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Please note: 

Over the coming months the FAAA Education team will be migrating FAAA Continuing Professional 
Development and the CFP® Certification Program from FAAA Learn to a new Learning Management 
System provider. 

At the same time, CFP Program content will be undergoing a review to ensure it aligns with the new 
Global Financial Planner Competency Profile released by the Financial Planning Standards Board 
(FPSB).  For these reasons the decision has been made not to offer a summer semester certification 
unit this year.  We want to ensure that we continue to maintain our high standard of program delivery 
and will not be able to do this as we transition between systems. 

If you have any questions about this change, please get in touch with the Education team by email at 
education@faaa.au. 

 

 
 Semester 1 

CFP C 
Semester 2 

CFP C 
Summer Semester 

CFP C  

Enrolments Open 9 January 31 May  

Final Enrolment 
Date 10 February 30 June  

Semester Start 20 February 10 July  

Full Withdrawal Before 25 February Before 15 July  

Partial Withdrawal Before 4 March Before 22 July  

Assessments Due 

CFP Certification 
Assessment 12 April 30 August  

CFP Certification 
Observations 22 March 9 August  

Final Examination 

CFP Certification 4 May 21 September  

Result Release 7 June 25 October  
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Please note that from 1 February, 2023, CFP units 2 to 4 will no longer be offered in their 
traditional semester based format.  These will instead be offered as modular on-demand self 
paced units with a multiple choice and short answer assessment format. Students will be 
able to complete these at their own pace pending RPL and then proceed to the CFP 
Certification Unit.  If you have questions about delivery of these units please contact the 
Education team by email at education@faaa.au. 


